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Faithfulness in Exilie 
Daniel 1 

 

 

But Daniel resolved that he would not defile himself with the king's food, 

or with the wine that he drank. Therefore he asked the chief of the 

eunuchs to allow him not to defile himself. And God gave Daniel favor 

and compassion in the sight of the chief of the eunuchs Daniel 1:8-9 

 

  

Service will be live-streamed at https://crossgen.online.church/. 

Welcome to CrossGen! 
WELCOME to our church service! We’re glad you could join us and hope you’ll be 

blessed during your time with us today. Please get in touch if you have any questions 

or comments, or if you’d like a chat or a prayer. 

Our service order for today:  

1. Welcome 

2. Singing 

3. Church News 

4. Prayer 

5. Bible Reading  

6. Bible Talk  

7. Singing  

8. Benediction 
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Offering & Donations: You can use the following details to support the work of MCBC. 

Melbourne Chinese Baptist Church. BSB: 704-922.General: 10001 1587, Mission: 10001 4216, Building: 10001 2903 

Card Donations can be made through BFS Giveway mcbc.link/giveway (Fees may apply) 

Announcements 

• Welcome to CrossGen. Today is a Missions Sunday, and we’ll hear Joash Arnold 

speaking from Daniel 1 during our time together.  

• Join us for a hot drink before and after our church service (9:15-9:30; 10:45-

11:30). Please bring and use re-usable cups if possible.  

• We’re still asking that masks are worn by all while at church for the safety and 

peace of mind of all who attend. Thanks for your co-operation.  

• Our fellowship for Cantonese speaking seniors, Evergreen will have an outreach 

24/09/2022 @ 2:30pm. Let’s pray for them together as church and consider 

extending and invitation to those it may be suitable for.  

• We have a monthly men’s group which will meet at 7pm on WED 28th September.

• Please be praying for our CrossGen Ministry Leaders as we discuss and put together 

a ministry vision for our congregation. We’d love your input regarding how we’re 

going and how you’d like to see our church grow in faith and service. 

• Please keep our carpark free for seniors and families with young children. Those 

who wish to use the carpark are required to register their details with our church 

office (mcbc@mcbc.org.au). Please avoid parking on Highbury Grove. 

• We’d love for everyone to keep in touch! You can consider joining our Facebook 

Group or WhatsApp Group for news, updates and relevant COVID notices.  

Facebook http://bit.ly/mcbcfb  | WhatsApp http://bit.ly/mcbcwhatsapp   
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